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Daemen College 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you have had an enjoyable and productive summer and are looking forward to the beginning of the 
academic year. 
 
Certainly, the beginning 
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communications as much as possible.  Dr. Nayor sent out a simplified “COVID Checklist” 
communication last week.  Please review this (and print it) so that you have all the information you need 
in one place.  
 
Remember, the best way to ensure that we do not have to quarantine a lot of individuals is to wear your 
PPE at all times, follow the social distancing guidelines on campus, and practice hand-washing and 
sanitizing.  The College has adopted the motto, “Respect to Protect,” which places the health of the 
community above individuals.  We will not take any chances with people’s health, education, or 
livelihood.  Individuals who fail to comply—who do not wear their masks, and/or have large gatherings—


